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The Colleges of the Seneca
300 Pulteney Street
Geneva, NY 14456

Dec 23, 2010
Dear Colleges of the Seneca,

We have reviewed your application, FCC file number BPED-20070907ADI, for a minor modification to
WEOS-FM, Geneva, NY. The application specifies a move from channel 209, 89.7mhz to channel 208,
89 5mhz. We understand and are aware that a small amount of third adjacent overlap will be created to
our WCIY, Canandaigua, NY facility (FID 20643) which is operating on channel 205, 88.9mhz.

We do not feel that this area of overlap is significant and therefore are in agreement to an FCC grant of
application BPED-20070507ADL.

Sincerel

s Mc/ Aay

Richard M Snavely
President
Family Life Ministries, Inc.
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